
What should the video be about?  
Your video should demonstrate why you 
deserve a spot on the ISC 2023 program and 
what you hope to share from the podium. 
These videos will be shared on social media, so 
they should be fun and engaging.

How long should the video be?  
Your video must be less than 1 minute to be 
accepted.

Where do I submit the video?  
Submit your video to newfaces@quintbook.com.

What do I get for submitting a video?  
If your video meets our specifications and is 
approved by the ISC Committee, you are  
entitled to a 15% rebate on your meeting  
registration just for entering our #NewFaces 
Video Challenge.

Who will see the video?  
The ISC Committee will review your video prior 
to release on social media to ensure it is appro-
priate, and then Quintessence will share it on 
social media via Facebook and Instagram.

What are the technical specifications for  
the video?  
The video must be submitted as an .mp4 file, 
and it must be under 1 minute. Please note that 
any videos over 1 minute will not be accepted.

When is the deadline?  
The deadline for video submission is  
January 1, 2023.

Who decides the winners?  
The ISC Committee (including co-chairs Irena 
Sailer and Vincent Fehmer) will decide the  
winners of the #NewFaces Video Challenge.

How many winners will there be?  
We have three slots reserved in the program 
for the winners of the #NewFaces Video Chal-
lenge, so the ISC Committee will select three 
winners.

When will the winners be notified?  
The winners will be notified no later than  
March 1, 2023.

What do the winners receive?  
Each winner will receive a 15-minute slot in the 
main session, a complimentary 2-night hotel 
stay at the Town and Country San Diego, and 
free registration to the meeting. 

What’s the overall process?  
The overall process works like this: Videos are 
submitted to newfaces@quintbook.com, then 
they’re reviewed by the ISC Committee before 
being released and shared on social media. 
The winners will then by selected by the ISC 
Committee and notified of their time slot in the 
program no later than March 1, 2023.
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